
RUSH TOWNSHIP 
DAUPHIN COUNTY 

August 1, 2013 
 

MEETING SUMMARY 
 

At the August 1st, 2013 regular monthly meeting, the Rush Township Supervisors took action on 
the following items: 
 
 
Approved submission of a bill from Pine Creek Landscaping in the amount of $2,198.00 to Dauphin 
County Economic Development for payment from the remaining open gaming grant. 
 
Signed letters of support for Jefferson Township for their application for a Local Share Municipal 
Gaming Grant for a project to install guiderails on Carsonville Road.  Rush Township is submitting 
a separate application requesting $20,000 to assist with the costs of zoning. 
 
Approved payment of the Workers Compensation insurance bill from HA Thomson in the amount of 
$1,922.00. 
 

 
 
This is an unofficial summary of the meeting.  The full text of official meeting minutes can be 
obtained by contacting Secretary Katie Brennan by telephone at 717-523-1173 or by email at 
rushtownship@comcast.net. 
 


